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To:
          Parents   




From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          April 24, 2014  
· There will be no school for students on May 1st and May 2nd as teachers have meetings.
· End of the Month Assembly will be held this Friday, April 25th, 9:00 a.m. at St. Andrew’s United Church.  All are welcome.

· The playground is still wet so please continue to send snow pants or splash pants with your child to school.

· The Home & School continues to welcome volunteers at 11:40 on Wednesdays to help out with the hot lunch program.
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